FALL 2020

Dear Friends of ASAP,

The weather is cooling and days are shortening, but ASAP is making the most of the sunny hours with lots of help from our community! Your helping hands and donations are changing both the landscape of our Newnan workshop and the lives of our international trade school graduates. We enter this next season with a renewed vigor inspired by our volunteers and supporters like you!

New this Season



Changing Lives One Tool at a Time with the help of The Foundry School at Tools for Empowerment

Student Volunteers from The Foundry High School in Peachtree City – What an incredible group of teens you have all raised! We have been overjoyed to host The Foundry's Beta Club this season. These young volunteers have taken on the workshop as their own and polished, buffed, assembled, cleaned, weeded, and planted their way into some of our most treasured volunteers.

A Truckload of Dirt from Newnan Utilities - Nothing excites us more than potential! The potential to change lives with our Tools for Empowerment Program, the potential to educate our local community on international issues, and the potential of changing our stark workshop

into something that promotes wellness and sustainability. We had dreams of a garden, something that gives back to our volunteers and community, and we are one step closer with a generous donation of some rich soil from Newnan Utilities!



Volunteers from Foundry School are changing the landscape at **Tools For Empowerment**

Looking Forward

Trick or Treat for Tools - Watch out for those bright orange buckets throughout Peachtree City, Fayetteville, and Newnan in October! Follow us on Facebook (ASAP Empowers) and Instagram (@asapempowers) for locations throughout the community to drop-off your used tools. If you or your organization would like to host a location, please call 770-632-7451.

Volunteer Opportunities – We are open for volunteering! We have lots to do both at the workshop and remotely and need your help to accomplish our goals. If your group or student is looking for volunteer hours, please contact us for options. From restoring donations to restoring our workshop to restoring our listservs, there is always something to do at ASAP.



Thank You



Foundry School moto: Work hard, Be kind, Change the world

The new season brings a renewed reflection on all that you have done to support ASAP and young people all over the world. In parting, we think The Foundry moto says it best... "Work hard. Be Kind. Change the World."

Thank you for helping us do all three,

Angela Carrasco Director of Communications